
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 5 of 2016  
 
Cruise Ship visit, 31st August 2016 
Date of Issue: 17 Aug 2016 

 

 

All harbour users are hereby informed that the cruise ship MS. Serenissima will anchor off 

Eyemouth on Wednesday 31st August. Passengers will be landed by tender at the Middle 

Pier pontoon, where a temporary security area and gate will be established. 

There will be restricted vehicular access to the Middle Pier on Wednesday 31st August, with 

no access beyond a point 50m from the security gate at the pontoon access ramp.  

Pedestrian access to the pontoon secure area will be restricted and will be suspended 

briefly when passengers are landing and embarking. 

Parking will be suspended on the roadside at Gunsgreen Quay from Tuesday 30th August 

until Wednesday evening. 

All restrictions will be lifted after the vessel sails at approximately 20.00. 

 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


